
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
SAN LORENZO VALLEY WATER 

DISTRICT 
 

NOTICE OF  
ADJOURNMENT 

July 7, 2022 
 

MISSION STATEMENT: Our Mission is to provide our customers and future generations 
with reliable, safe and high quality water at an equitable price; to create and maintain 
outstanding service and community relations; to manage and protect the environmental 
health of the aquifers and watersheds; and to ensure the fiscal vitality of the San Lorenzo 
Valley Water District. 

 
Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of the Board of Directors of the San 
Lorenzo Valley Water District, scheduled to be held on Thursday, July 7, 2022, starting at 
5:30 p.m., was adjourned at 6:38 p.m.  This action was necessary because a power 
outage affecting the San Lorenzo Valley may have prevented participants from joining 
the meeting.   
 
 
 

   
  Certification of Posting 
 
 I hereby certify that on July 8, 2022, I posted a copy of the foregoing notice of  
 adjourment online at www.slvwd.com and in the outside display case at the District Office,  
 13060 Highway 9, Boulder Creek, California, said time being less than 24 hours after  
 the time of adjournment of the regular meeting of the Board of Directors of the San  
 Lorenzo Valley Water  District (Government Code Section 54955). 

 
Executed at Boulder Creek, California on July 8, 2022. 
  
 
     _____________________________ 

       Holly Hossack 

http://www.slvwd.com/
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